Richard Shanks, Chief Deputy Assessor

Head-of-Family Exemption 7-37-4

Deadline to Apply

To qualify, you must submit the required application to the office of the
Assessor no later than thirty days after the mailing of the Assessor’s official
“Notice of Value.” The “Notice” is typically mailed out on or around April 1 of
each year. Applications are available in our office and on our website.
Owners must report any change in eligibility to the County Assessor.

www.sandovalcountynm.gov/assessor
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